FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
18

T HE

DATE: September 7, 1993

RE: DOCKET NO. 930084-WU - Investigation into potential overearnings of

COUNTYWIDE UTILITY COMPANY in Marion County.
DOCKET NO. 930440-WU - Application for a staff-assisted rate case in Marion

County by COUNTYWIDE UTILITY COMPANY.

Issue 1: Recommendation that Countywide Utility Company is not overearning
and customers are not due a refund.

APPROVED

Issue 2: Recommendation that the utility should employ the base
facility/gallonage charge rate structure. The appropriate rates should be
those that are recommended in staff's memorandum dated 8/26/93 and should be
effective for the meter readings taken on or after 30 days from the stamped
approval date on the revised tariff sheets. The existing standby service
charge of $3.00 per month should be discontinued. All customers, standby or
otherwise, should be billed, at a minimum, the monthly base facility charge.

DENIED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission
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Vote Sheet . .

Docket No. 930084-WU
September 7, 1993

Issue 3: Recommendation that Docket No. 930440-WS be closed.

APPROVED

Recommendation that, after staff has approved the revised tariff
sheets and proposed customer notice, and if no protests are received to the
proposed agency action in Issue No. 2, this docket should be closed.

Issue 4:

DEN'ED - Docket 4.3008"-\- WU was c\ostci .
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